August 20, 2012
TO: 
Cross Country Parents


FROM:
Coach Ehlert, Coach Schauland

RE:

Schedule Correction, Time Trial Results, Webpage, Volunteers Needed and T-Shirts

Schedule Correction
There are a couple of schedule updates.  The Moline Invitational on September 12th will now be held at Coal Valley Municipal Park, Coal Valley.  The Glenview Invitational will be held at Butterworth Park, East Moline.  And The IESA Sectional meet will be at Germantown, IL.  Hopefully there will be no more schedule changes.  There is an updated schedule attached.

Time Trial Results

Results from the time trial are posted on the cross country webpage.

Webpage
We will be posting pictures and comments on the following website http://gcsdblogs.org/ehlert/.  Check it out.  If you are taking pictures during the year, please send them to the coaches at tehlert@dist228.org. or jschauland@dist228.org.  We will be making a highlight video again this year.

More on Back

Volunteers Needed

Our first big meet cross country meet is Wednesday, September 7th.  We are hosting the Geneseo Invitational that day with 8 - 10 teams, and we need lots of parent volunteers to make it a successful event.  Please block that day out on your calendar and plan to help out if you are able.  No special skills are needed.  We will require help directing race traffic and working at the finish line between @ 4:15 pm - 6:00 pm. We also need help setting up the course. Boosters will be hosting a concession stand this year and we could use help there also.  Contact Coach Ehlert to volunteer.  tehlert@dist228.org
Cross Country T-Shirts

Fill out the order form and return it with payment to the coaches by Tuesday August 21st.  We will be placing the order with the hopes of having the shirts by the first meet.

